
Hey ARVBA pastors, please consider joining me for this important meeting.  College 
ministry is more difficult than ever before but the good news is that ANY sized congregation 
can make a significant different on our lesser-known local campuses! 

Bro Danny Green 

Following is forwarded from Pastor Brad Underwood, 1st Oppelo and Thomas Guinee 
Campus Minister, Conway BCM 

Hey folks.  Please read the email below and consider joining us for this meeting.  If we can get 
enough local church involvement, we can help this ministry while not putting too much burden on 
any one church or individual.  Also, this will provide some great opportunities for our students 
attending UACCM, or other young adults in our churches, to get directly involved in ministry.  If the 
meeting time doesn't work for you let us know and we can get with you individually. 

Thank you.   
Brad Underwood 
Pastor - First Baptist Oppelo 
Team Leader - Conway Perry Baptist Assoc. 
501-354-0045 
 

From: Thomas Guinee 
Sent: Friday, May 2, 2025 11:01 AM 
To: pastor@fbcoppelo.com 
Subject: Re: UACCM 

Friends, 

Wanted to send out an invite to an upcoming meeting to talk through opportunities to partner 
together in ministry on the campus of UACCM this fall semester. As we look forward to and plan 
for the semester we are excited to continue to be a part of the Lord’s work on college campuses 
across the nation. 

 We’d like to gather together in order to talk through some details for the fall on June 3rd starting at 
10am at FBC Oppelo. If you are able to make it or know of other individuals who would be strategic 
to invite please respond back to this email lettings us know. 

 Thank you for your willingness to partner in reaching students on campus! 

Thomas Guinee 
Campus Minister Conway BCM 
(501) 837-1585 
conwaybcm.com 
 


